
 
 
Friday 07th October 2022 

 

T&T Chamber urges regional co-operation for business opportunities 

 

The Trinidad and Tobago Chamber of Industry and Commerce has noted the comments made by Mr. 

Jaishima Leladharsingh, a director of The Trinidad and Tobago Coalition of Services Industries (TTCSI) 

while speaking at the Guyana Basins Summit in Kingston, Georgetown, in his personal capacity.  It is 

regrettable that this was the approach taken by him at this meeting. 

We are of the firm opinion that all private sector organisations throughout the region need to work 

together to ensure that as a region our businesses grow and prosper.  Growth in our regional business 

opportunities will ultimately redound to stronger economic trade relations. The more regional business 

opportunities we can retain, means our entire region benefits and is stronger and more resilient.  

We do believe that regional businesses need to be given priority for business opportunities in the region 

over extra regional businesses.   We support robust private discussions among the different private sector 

businesses and governmental organisations with the common objectives of regional growth. 
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